From: events@edu-chineseembassy-uk.org

Sent: 11 January 2019 16:56

Subject: Remind for registration - Invitation for the 2019 CSSA-UK New Year

Gala

Follow up Follow Up Flag: Flag Status: Completed

Dear guests,

With the end of Christmas and New Year holidays, we kindly remind you to confirm your attendance to the 2019 CSSA-UK New Year Gala and Reception as early as possible.

We look forward to meeting you on Monday Jan. 28th at the Sadler's Wells Theatre, Rosebery Ave, Cl erkenwell, London EC1R 4TN. And the online registration via https://goo.gl/forms/biahJNBSGIiVHtAy 2 will be postponed to 17:00 Jan 18th.

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact us.

Kind regards,

Event team **Education Section** Chinese Embassy in the U.K.

event@edu-chineseembassy-uk.org